
Head of Pre-school and Nursery  
We have started our rehearsals for the children's Graduation Ceremony. Unfortunately, with the 
government restrictions still in place, we will not be able to invite you in to take part. Therefore, 
we will record the ceremony and the leavers lunch; these will be available for you to purchase at a 
cost of £5.00.  If you would like a copy, please let Mrs Plowman know or Mrs Tufnell who is in 
the office.   
  
Just to clarify when the pre-school closes for the summer. The last day at school will be the 16th 
of July. For those who are Graduating you will come into school on the 19th of July for 
9am and collection will be at 1pm after their celebratory lunch. Children should attend in their best 
clothes.    
  
Attached to your newsletter you will see a document called Parent Contribution. This is for you to use 
if you have any information, you feel would be useful for your children's new school to know before 
they start in September. You can include your children's strengths or any particular worries or 
concerns you might have. This will be attached to their Transfer Document which 
we will forward to the school.    
  
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for supporting the snack provision with donations of 
fruit, crackers, or voluntary contribution towards the cost.    
  
Finally, can I just remind you to check the labels of any of the items you put into your children's lunch 
box, please do not put in anything that contains nuts or might contain traces of nuts.    
 


